
 

 

Notice of Request for Proposals and Qualifications 

Professional Engineering Services 
 

CITY OF SWARTZ CREEK, MICHIGAN 

 

 

The City of Swartz Creek (pop. 5,840), in compliance with the qualified bidding selection 

process and the Brooks Act, is accepting sealed statements of qualifications from qualified 

firms to perform general engineering, surveying, design, construction management, 

mapping, and landscape architecture services for the community.  The City’s selection of 

a qualified professional engineering firm will be for a period of five (5) years. 

 

Specifications may be picked up at the City Hall, 8083 Civic Drive, Swartz Creek 

Michigan, during normal business hours, said hours being 8:00 A.M. to 6:00 P.M., 

Monday; 8:00 A.M. to 4:00 P.M., Tuesday  through Thursday; legal holidays excepted.  

Specifications may also be requested from the city clerk by contacting Renee Kraft at the 

city offices at 810.635.4464 or at rkraft@cityofswartzcreek.org Proposals shall be 

accepted at City Hall till Friday, February 21, 2025 at 11:00 a.m., opening and 

tabulation to follow. 

 

The City of Swartz Creek has the right to accept or reject any and all proposals.  The City 

of Swartz Creek is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
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